Daily Announcements
Thursday, February 28th
 
Congratulations to the HMS science Olympiad team for their amazing performance at the Regional Tournament yesterday and for advancing to the State Tournament in April! Special shout out to Maren E, Harley B, Xander W., Bryan H and Patrick L for medaling in their events! Great job everyone!
Attention athletes interested in playing a spring sport!
Please attend the informational meeting today (Thursday) immediately after school.
The Softball team is meeting in GYM A/B Girls Side
The Baseball team is meeting on the boy's side of GYM A/B
The Girls' Lacrosse team will meet in the Wrestling Room
The Boys Lacrosse team will meet in GYM D
All Track and Field members should come to the Cafeteria
Reading Olympics is canceled today (Thursday).
Please come out and support the HMS musical, Seussical the Musical! The shows start today (Thursday) through Saturday at 7:00 pm and Saturday there is also a matinee @ 2:00 pm. Your peers have worked really hard on this show and deserve to perform for sold out crowds! You can buy tickets on the website or see Ms. Stump room 171
The next French Club meeting will be on Tuesday. Come celebrate Mardi Gras!
Attention all 6th graders! Are you interested in being part of the 6th-grade musical? Yes? No? Maybe? Come out to an interest meeting to find out more about this year’s 6th grade musical, next Wednesday right after school in the auditorium! Please join us if you are interested in being part of the musical or tech crew for this year’s sixth-grade show.
There will be no Bowling Club this week! The LAST bowling club of the year will be next Thursday, March 7th!
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is an H-Pride cell phone wallet. In order to receive this incentive, write your full name and homeroom teacher on the back of your H-PRIDE card. Place your card in the bins located in the cafeteria
This wallet, ring, and craft were turned in yesterday. Please come to the tech office to claim these items.
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